June 6, 2013
Dear 8th Grade Families,

[bookmark: _GoBack]We have just received notice that Round 2 High School results as well as appeal forms will be available for distribution tomorrow.  Students who wish to appeal their high school matches must submit the High School Match Appeal Form to their guidance counselor by Wednesday, May 21st.  Students may pick up the forms outside my office in room 332D.  Appeal results will not be distributed during the school year as in previous years.  The results are expected to be delivered directly to families in July.   

 
Best,
Star   
 

